
HARMONY CDD FACILITIES UPDATE 

The President and the Governor have promulgated directives which allow local governments to re-open facilities; 

primarily for Exercise purposes. 

Pursuant to those guidelines, the first step in our "phased" reopening of facilities occurred on Monday 04/20/2020 

with the reopening of all Community Parks and Playgrounds in Harmony. 

Step two of the “phase-in” will occur Monday 04/27/2020 with the reopening of the Splashpad / Fountain area. 

The third step will be taken on Friday 05/01/2020 with the reopening of the Ashley Park Pool and the reactivation of 

the Boat Reservation system. 

Consideration is being given to also reopening the main Swim Club Pool on 05/01/2020, but that will be contingent 

on the status of ongoing repairs & treatments to the failing pool surfaces. 

The overall plan that is now being followed is subject to revisions derived from Governmental guidelines, as well as 

to Resident compliance with the suggestions posted at each facility -- a copy of which is herewith attached. 

In taking these actions, your CDD Board is mindful that there will not be universal agreement with the decision.  For 

those so inclined, remember that the use of CDD facilities is not compulsory, so you may refrain as you see fit. 

We thank you for your patience and forbearance as we work through these trying times.  We thank you in advance 

for observing the posted usage suggestions (see attachment copy). 

Additional updates will be posted and distributed as they become available. 

Signed: 

Steve Berube 

Harmony CDD 

Board Chairman 




